Dear Members of St. Anselm’s Parish,

As you have no doubt heard, our churches and parish facilities are now able to safely reopen at full capacity. I look forward to welcoming all parishioners back to their spiritual home and to participation in parish life. 

These changes to public health directives have been long awaited. If you have not been to Mass during the pandemic, I encourage you to return to church when you feel comfortable. Please know we are doing our best to make sure you feel safe and welcomed. 

Cardinal Collins reminds us that the Eucharist remains the source and summit of our life in Christ. Participation in the Sunday Eucharist is the central experience of the week. It is also the obligation of Catholics, if they are able, to be personally present at Mass. 

It is understandable that some may well feel hesitant at first about returning to personal participation. Rest assured, we remain in step with public health and, for the time being, you’ll need to wear masks. Sign-in is not required, nor is pre-registration for Mass. Ushers will also be present to provide assistance with seating and to answer any questions you may have. 

I encourage you to please continue the use of hand sanitizer when you come into the church.

In closing, thank you for your patience during this time of transition, and a special thanks to the staff and volunteers in our parish who have worked so hard these past two years to keep us open and safe. 

Yours sincerely, 

(Fr.) Tom Moore, Pastor
 
P.S. As a gentle reminder, our Mass schedule is as follows:
Saturday: 5:00p.m.
Sunday:  9:00a.m., 11:00a.m.
Tuesday – Friday:  8:15a.m.
Confessions:  Saturday, 4:00-4:30p.m.
